
How To Receive the Church Newsletter 

 

We feel that our newsletter is important to communicate with our church family and 

community. So that everyone will be able to access our newsletter, we will distribute the 

newsletter in the manner in which each household prefers. 

 

Please indicate below how you would like to receive your newsletter and mail this form 

to the church. 

     Ionia United Methodist Church 

     2120 Elton Rd 

     PO Box 8 

     Ionia  NY  14475-0008 

 

Name(s)  _______________________________________________ 

 

______   Mail a printed copy to this address: 

   ____________________________________________________ 

   ____________________________________________________ 

   ____________________________________________________ 

 

______    I would like a printed copy but I will pick it up at church each month 

 

______   Email my/our newsletter to this/these emails: 

   ____________________________________________________ 

   ____________________________________________________ 

 


